
Iowa HHS invites you to take a survey that will help us understand
and improve the health of women and children in Iowa. Sharing your
opinions and experiences will support future health care strategies
and services.

You will be asked about your experiences in getting health care and
social support services.

No personal information will be collected.
Survey results will help us identify health priorities, assess
existing services and plan for a healthier future.

WE NEED YOUR INPUT

Survey is open until July 14, 2024

English Español

Scan the QR code or visit the website below.

https://go.iowa.gov/Waxh https://go.iowa.gov/y5pD

https://go.iowa.gov/Waxh
https://go.iowa.gov/y5pD

